
 
UNITED STATES BANKRUPTCY COURT 

EASTERN DISTRICT OF MICHIGAN 
 

NOTICE REGARDING THE UNAVAILABILITY OF PAY.GOV 
 
Please take notice that Pay.gov will not be available on Saturday, April 20, 2024 
from 6:00 pm to 10:00 pm.   
 
Any fees associated with documents filed during the outage period (Saturday, 
April 20, 2024 from 6:00pm to 10:00pm) will remain due. 
 
 
 
 
Date: April 18, 2024      Todd M. Stickle  

 Clerk of Court 


